
From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of Brian rathbun
To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2024 5:05:16 PM

Hopefully common sense prevails and the Dam stays in Place to supply necessary water supply for public
consumption and Safety.
The Anchorage Assembly Sadly continues to be a Disaster.
Respectfully,
Brian Rathbun
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